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Welcome to our Who Needs to Know? update! 

It's a short summary of our current plans, progress, challenges

and prayer points for our community.

Chiara Strmota and Osley Gwese
Corpus Christi Parish Youth Coordinators
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RECENT HIGHLIGHTS

Communio



YOUNG
ADVENTURERS

Progress
After a break for the holidays we  had our first young adventurers gathering on the 20th. 
We learnt all about the Saints, who they are and how they pray for us in Heaven.

Plans
To continue to build the school and Parish connection.
To have an All Saints day party to build community and celebrate the wonderful Saints in our
history. 

YOUTH  GROUPS



TREND

SETTERS

YOUTH  GROUPS

Progress:
We have had one trend-setters gathering since the school holidays.
We talked about how the Saints are an example to us of how to live like Christ and
remind us that each one of us are called to be Saints. 
We completed a Saint trivia and dress up activity.

Plans:
We are meeting in the beginning of November to plan our theme for this group this term.
We would love to get these students more involved in Parish life, starting by inviting
them to our all Saints Day Party.



Communio MORNING
BEANS

We ask you to join us in praying for our

students making their first Reconciliation,

that they would encounter the beauty of

Gods mercy. We also ask you to pray for

those in the Parish engaging in Alpha,

that they would come to more deeply

know God.

PRAYER

Our challenge at the moment is

thinking how to best use our time

between now and the end of the year,

as it seems to be coming very quickly.

CHALLENGES

UPCOMING EVENTS

youth.southtuggeranong@cg.org.au

youth.southtuggeranong

We had our last Communio for the year at the beginning of this month. It was
wonderful to spend time together in Eucharistic Adoration, Mass and then at Dinner.

Morning Beans has been continuing every Thursday for 7am Mass and Coffee.

YOUNG ADULT EVENTS

All Saints Party: 3rd November

Next Trend-setters: 8th November

Next Young Adventurers: 10th November


